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We wish our Year 6s all the best as they move on to Secondary school. Our hope 
is that we have instilled in them that they have gifts and talents that they should 
share with the world. We look forward to hearing all about how they grow and 

continue to flourish as they leave us and move on to pastures anew.  

Much love from everyone at BB 

Year 6 show ‘Pirates of the curry bean’ 

Year 6 water 
fight! 



 

Our school vision is at 
the heart of all we do at Bishop 

Bronescombe. We feel it is important to 
share the achievements of children who 

have worked hard to share their gifts and 
talents 

Year 6 DISCO 

Year 6 communion 



 

Year 6 DISCO photo booth 
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